From: Welch, Jennifer 
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2015 7:59 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FW: reporting paid travel to Ethics

Hello Steve,

I have completed the trip to Washington DC which was sponsored by the US Department of Justice Office of Violence Against Women (OVW).  

I attended a two day training on Aug 20 and 21.  OVW will reimburse the city for the cost of my flights to/from DC plus two nights hotel.  There was no cost for the training itself.

The Department of Family and Support Services is an OVW grantee.  OVW requires grantees to attend frequent trainings.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Thank you,

JW

Jennifer Welch
First Deputy Commissioner
Chicago Department of Family and Support Services
